
The Montgomery County Board of Education 

and 

The Montgomery County Delegation 

Annual Meeting 

 

November 5, 2015 

Carver Educational Services Center Auditorium 

8:30 a.m.–11:00 a.m. 

 

AGENDA 

 

Welcoming Remarks Mrs. Patricia B. O’Neill, Montgomery County Board  

   of Education President 

Mr. Larry A. Bowers, Interim Superintendent of  

   Schools   

MCPS Updates on Current Issues 

 

 Enrollment Demographics 

Overview  

 

 Enrollment Trends and State 

Funding: OLO Report on the MCPS 

Revitalization/Expansion Program  

 

 Maintenance of Effort Funding 

Overview 

 

 OLO Report on Resources and 

Staffing among MCPS Schools

  

 

 

Mr. Bruce Crispell, Director, Division of Long-range  

   Planning 

 

Mr. James Song, Director, Department of Facilities  

  Management 

 

 

Mr. Bowers 

 

 

Dr. Andrew M. Zuckerman, Chief Operating Officer 

Questions and Answers All 

Closing Remarks Mrs. O’Neill 

 

 
      

       

 

  
  


